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……………  

 

MASSES THIS WEEK (with YEAR B Readings) 

Sunday 30 June   Solemnity of Ss Peter & Paul, Apostles  
  8.30am             Mass intention for: The People of the Parish 
10.30am    Mass Intention for: The Newton family  

There will be a second collection on this day for Peter’s Pence 

 

Monday 1 July    Memorial of St Oliver Plunket, Bishop, Martyr 

No Mass today    
 

 

Tuesday 2 July   Feria in Ordinary Time 

 10.00am    Mass intention for: Maud Hammarberg R.I.P. 
 

 

Wednesday 3 July  Feast of St Thomas , Apostle 

10.00am     Mass intention for: Private Intention 

10.30am#    The Discussion Group will meet in the stable 
 

 

Thursday 4 July   Memorial of St Elizabeth of Portugal 

11.00am    Mass intention for: Private Intention  

 

Friday 5 July   Memorial of St Modwen, Virgin 
11.00am    Mass intention for: Private Intention  
 

 

Saturday 6 July   Memorial of St Maria Goretti, Virgin, Martyr  

10.00am     Mass intention for:  Mary Orchard R.I.P. 
 

 

Sunday 7 July   Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  8.30am             Mass intention for: The People of the Parish 
10.30am    Mass Intention for: Roman & Hannah Lewandowski R.I.P.  

 
 

# Every Wednesday after the 10 o’clock Mass, you are all warmly 
invited to a friendly group meeting, lead by Fr John to do as Pope 
Francis suggests and consider the basics of prayer and praying. 



Anniversaries in July: Rev Arthur Vaughan (1792), Sir George Throckmorton (1826), 
Jospeh Ilsley (1874), Helen Chare (1899), Katherine Drinkwater (1939),                          
Winifred Mewburn Crook (1980), Clive Grant (1980), Veronica Webster (1992),                  
Eric Thomson (1995), Dorothy Tweddell (2000), Margery Thomas (2001)                             
Elizabeth Medlicott (2011), Christine McAviney (2019), Ann Hirons (2020),                              
Joseph Gallagher (2020), Bernadette Parish (2021), Dorothy Atwell (2023),                          
Pat Foster (2023), Michael Rosser (2023) 

                                                                                                                              

In your prayers please remember those who are sick and asked for our prayers:             
Deirdre Brookes, Stephen Brown, Beth Downing, Norma Fox, Shirley Grant,                   
Peter Handley, Elizabeth Howell, Angela MacGarrow, Ann Murphy,                                        
John & Ellen Mottram, Patricia Newton, Kevin O’Connor, Ann Parry. 

    ……………………………………… 
 

… for all your offerings and donations.                                                                           
Contributions to the Parish: 16-23 June:                                            
Regular, weekly Gift Aid Direct Debit: ……………...      £316.00                     
Gift Aid Envelopes:  …………………………………..        £75.00 
Loose cash: ……………………………………………      £218.60 
Retiring collection for the Home Start charity ………     £542.01 

……………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE MONEY OR ENVELOPES CONTAINING MONEY IN 

THE PORCH.  Direct Debit, gift aid forms are available from the folder on the 

notice board in the church porch. Please complete and either hand to Fr John or post 

through his house letterbox. If you wish to make a donation when Mass is not taking 

place and the church is otherwise empty, please post your offering (in an envelope) in 

the letterbox in the door of the Priest’s House. 

…………………………………………………. 

PARISH SAFEGUARDING: The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory 

Safeguarding  Guidance and the National and Archdioceses policies and                 

procedures at all times.  

Our Parish Safeguarding Representative is Valerie Nolan. She can be contacted at: 

sg.stmary.harvington@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team 

can be contacted on: 0121 2306240 / safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any 

concern.                               

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

PARISH COUNCIL CHAIRMAN: Peter Boszko  - stmary.harvington@rcaob.org.uk  

PARISH HEALTH & SAFETY OFFICER:  

Peter Boszko hs.stmary.harvington@rcaob.org.uk 

PARISH SECRETARY (Finance): Amalia Costanzo - stmary.harvington@rcaob.org.uk  

PARISH SECRETARY (Admin): Maggie Skinner - stmary.harvington@rcaob.org.uk 

      The emergency exit from the church is via the sacristy and through the house. 

mailto:safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk


 

Our annual SUMMER FETE will be held in the garden of the Priest’s House at St 

Mary’s on Saturday 6th July from 1.00 until 5.00pm. 
 

There are many ways in which YOU can help: 
DONATIONS are needed of: 

• Bottles of all shapes and description for the bottle tombola … anything from a 

bottle of nail varnish to a Jeroboam of champagne!  

• Books saleable paperback or hardback books (no magazines please) 

• Bric-a-Brac (sorry, no bedding, clothes, or anything electrical please)  

• Costume jewellery and scarves.  

• Handbags of all shapes and sizes. 

• Bottles of all sizes for the Whiskey/Whisky Galore game. 

• Cakes, baked goods, homemade food stuffs for the Home Produce Stall 

(please bring these on Fete Day). 

• Plants for the Plant Stall (please bring them on or near to the Fete Day) 

• Toys for the Toy Stall: unbroken, clean, saleable toys please.  

Please bring donations AFTER morning MASSES on Sunday 30th June,     

during the morning of Monday 1st July, and during most of the day on       

Friday 5th July or by appointment with Fr John at other times. 
 

CUSTOMERS are needed: 

• There will plenty of things for children and grown ups to do, see and 

buy whilst being entertained at intervals by the West Midlands Concert 

Band. There will be teas, coffee, soft drinks and scones available for the 

peckish and Barbecue food for the hungry! 

• Please buy and sell RAFFLE TICKETS. 
 

VOLUNTEERS – please can you help? 

• Mike Jones is appealing for able-bodied volunteers to help with the setting 
up of the gazeboes, in readiness for Saturday’s summer fete. 

 Initially: Friday morning 5
th

 July from 10.00 to assemble the large      
 gazebo frame. Then from 8.30 on Saturday morning to complete the 
 setting up – all hands on deck! Meet in The Garden on both days. 
 Email: michaeljonesinbromsgrove@btinternet.com 

 
IMPORTANT & URGENT! Please RETURN all UNSOLD Grand 

Draw RAFFLE TICKETS . Completed stubs and money may be 

placed in an envelope and handed to Fr John, or put through the 

letter box in the door of the Priest’s House but please don’t leave 

cash/cheques in the porch when it is not supervised. 

mailto:michaeljonesinbromsgrove@btinternet.com


 

Sunday, June 30, offers everyone an opportunity 

to help the Pope express his closeness to people 

who suffer. 
 

The World Day for the Pope's Charity is an invitation for 

communities worldwide to donate to Peter's Pence and 

support the mission of the Bishop of Rome - a mission of 

peace, charity, and solidarity with those in need. 

With a donation, which can be made on this special day or any other day of the 

year, anyone can actively contribute to the universal mission of Pope Francis. 

This mission is more necessary than ever in a world troubled by wars, the arms 

race, injustices, the suffering of many poor people, and attacks on the sanctity of 

human life and personal dignity. 

The activities of the Holy See's Dicasteries assist the Pope daily in bringing his 

voice and tangible support to many difficult situations, and support charitable works 

for individuals and families in need, helping people affected by natural disasters 

and wars. 

The message of the Successor of Peter is universal and rooted in the Gospel. In 

order to reach everyone, it needs the support of each of us. Our donation can help 

the Pope help others by offering a small contribution to his mission. It makes it         

possible for him to be close to all geographical and existential peripheries, and          

offers a chance to collaborate in spreading his prophetic message and voice             

worldwide, supporting his tireless efforts for peace and fraternity. 

Peter's Pence is a donation that can be small in amount but which holds great  

symbolic value. 

It is a concrete way to strengthen our sense of belonging to the Church and our 

love for the Bishop of Rome, who presides over all Churches in charity. 

By donating to Peter's Pence, we not only help the Pope aid those suffering but 

also participate in his mission to proclaim the Gospel and assist local Churches 

through the Dicasteries of the Holy See and the network of his representatives 

worldwide, promoting integral human development, education, peace, justice, and 

fraternity. 

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/vatican-city/news/2024-06/peter-pence-appeal-pope-mission-suffering-

people.html 


